
 

 

 

 

  

Daily Bulletin 

Friday, December 13th, 2019 

We are on DAY FIVE of the canned food drive! This weekend should be the weekend that you ask all of your parents, 

friends, and family members to clean out those cupboards so you can donate cans for our Holiday Food Drive! The Food 

Bank of Monterey County is depending on us to help our neighbors throughout the county during this holiday season. 

Remember, the canned food drive ends on Wednesday during fifth period. Yesterday, Ms. White's girls PE were chosen 

for the tasty treat! Be sure to listen for today's Mystery Can announcement. Remember, if your class has the Mystery Can, 

please bring it to Mrs. Wells's Room (C9) within the first five minutes of class, and your class will be entered into the 

drawing and could be the next to win!  
 

Lunch Menu Selections for Today: Choose between a Burger, Hot Dog, Chicken Quesadilla, Chinese Chicken Salad, or 

Mixed Greens Salad. 

Did you know that Americans throw away 25% more trash during the holiday period than any other time of year?  

If every American family wrapped just 3 presents in re-used materials, it would save enough paper to cover 45,000 football 

fields.  Let’s make a difference!  Join Mrs. Jeffries in the Makers Space at Lunch time Next Wednesday Dec 18th.  We will be 

"Upcycling Cereal Boxes" and turning them into holiday gift wrap!  Hurry and Sign-up in Library! 

Congratulations to yesterday's Spirit Winner Eva Montgomery!  Please see Mrs. Wells in C9 during break to choose 

your prize. Keep showing your spirit each Thursday for your chance to be entered into the raffle and earn a CougarBuck!     

Grab your Cougar Bucks and come to the Student Store during lunch to buy ice cream. If you have earned TWO Cougar 

Bucks by participating in school activities or by being a person of character, you may use those Cougar Bucks on Fridays at 

the student store for a delicious treat! 
 

Depending on the weather, come out to the main quad during lunch for a Fun Friday Activity. Each participant 

receives one Cougar Buck and the winners receive two!   
 

ATTENTION ALL CJSF MEMBERS: Please join us for our first ALL MEMBERS meeting at lunch TODAY in the Theater. You 

will meet this year's officers & learn about community service hours & ideas! Grab your lunch and report directly to the 

theater so you don't miss out! After tallying the votes here are the CJSF Officers for the 2019 - 2020 school year:  

President:  Shayla Dutta 

Vice President:  Gia Panetta 

Treasurer:  Sara Eyjolfsdottir 

Secretary:  Morgan Mayer 

Be sure to congratulate these students on their new positions when you see them!  

   

After School Enrichment Classes will be starting when we return from Winter Break on January 6th.  Stop by the front 

office and pick up a flyer for classes like Girls Who Code, Rock Band, Chess Skills and Basics, Speed and Strength 

Training or Conversational Spanish. The deadline for registering has been extended to next Friday, December 20th! 

 

Happy Birthday to:  

Also, Happy Birthday to the students celebrating over the weekend:  

 1 7:45 a.m. – 8:35 a.m. 

2 8:40 a.m.  – 9:30 a.m. 

Break 9:30 a.m. –  9:40 a.m. 

3 9:45 a.m. – 10:35 a.m. 

4 10:40 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

Lunch 11:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

5 12:05 p.m. – 12:55 p.m. 

6 1:00 p.m. – 1:50 p.m. 

7 1:55 p.m. – 2:45 p.m. 


